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Cobble Cobble Gobble.... The moath o g anks is Herel
exciting month ahead of us, Please make sure your child’s flu shots and #;d'ﬂ# :
immunization records are senf to the office. Don't forget before you go to bed on
November 3rd, to tura back your clocks. The weather is getting cooler, please
make sure pour child has season appropriate clothing in their box. On Nov Sth,
please sign up for our annual grandpareat’s tea which will be held oa Nov 1314,
KHome Sweet Home will be having a coat drive please donate any geatly used i
coats. We will give them to @ child that could use it. On Nov &t, be nice and -
comly and wear your pajamas to school. Please remember to have your child wear
their sneakers too for outdoor play. If you have any left over Halloween candy
that you do not want areund your house please send them in to fill our prize
boxes. Show us your school spirit en Nov 19th and wear brown o scheool As the
weather is getting cooler please make sure your child comes to sehool with a hat _'
and gloves for outside play. Your child's report cards will be out Nov 2204, -
take a ook at them. If you will like to schedule a pareat/teacher conference Hlj
will be held on Nov 260k, We would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving
enjoy the time with your frieads and family. The ceater will be closed Thursday
#rnnhr 28th and Friday November 29th,
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Just A reminder THere is Nno parking inN
@‘f&‘ [ronT Of The school The children are loading
,&%}t and unloading The bus and They need a
strAaiGhHT path 100 and from The door.
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Nov. 2019
Staff News

Miss Mariais an approved

trainer by the New Jersery

Child Care Information

first official workshep on

"~ theway, please inform Miss

Tara or Miss Maria of any

topics you may be interested in

and would like to attend.

Children's Corner

We would like to wish 3 very
Happy Birthday to Andraya, Qlivia,
Alexis and Alpert,

Celebrate your child's birthday
with their friends! Please talk to
your child's teacher about how to
arrange a birthday party at school!

We would |ike to welcome
Conor to Home Sweet Home Child
Care Center. We are excited to
have him and confident he will
have 3 wonderfu| experience!

Svstem. She will be giving her

November 13th. The topic is
how grandparents can contribute
to their grandchild's education

success! More workshops are on

Home Sweet Home can
always use plastic shopping
bags. We are running low so
please bring some in. If
anyone has an extra baby
walker or one that you are no
longer using we would be
happy to pass it to a student
that needs it. Please have
vour child come to school
with a warm coat, hat and
gloves. The children enjoy the
outdoors daily.

Hﬁﬂ:

S5th . Sign Up For Grandparents Tea
8th - Wear Your Pajama's To School
11th - Happy Veteran's Day

13th . Grandparent's Tea

19th - Wear Brown To School

22nd - Report Cards Are In

26th - Parent/Teacher Conference

28th - Happy Thanksgiving

29th - No School Black Friday Shopping
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